Travelbound

Coronavirus - Covid-19

Last updated: 14 August 2020

Travelbound follows the advice of the Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office in

relation to our tour programme.

For groups due to travel in the Autumn term, although travel restrictions have been lifted
for some destinations, we are happy to discuss the possibility of deferring trips to an
alternative date (this may be subject to price adjustment). Please contact our teamin the

usual way.

Should you choose to cancel your booking then normal booking conditions will apply.

We thank you for your patience and understanding,

The Travelbound Team



